Due to COVID-19, the Executive Board has decided to postpone the 2020 SCAAO Spring Conference at
Beach Cove Resort in North Myrtle Beach originally scheduled April 27" — May 3, 2020 to a new date of
September 1%t — September 5%, 2020.

The September rates are similar in price to the April rates. If a guest would like to stay Saturday and
Sunday Nights, the rates might increase for the weekend because of Labor Day.

Based on these changes the Executive Board has elected to cancel the Fall Conference scheduled for
October 2, 2020. We will only have one 2020 Conference (September) and it will be referred to as the
SCAAO Annual Conference.

As many have made reservations and payments to Beach Cove, the hotel will transfer the reservations
to the new dates for the SCAAO Annual Conference in September, 2020. If you would like to continue to
make your reservations and payments for the conference in September, you may do so now. This may
help assist with paying out of this year’s budget so you are not paying for 2 conferences in one budget
year. If you are unable to attend in September, you may call and cancel your reservations. You may also
contact them to ensure your current reservations have been transferred to the September, 2020 dates.

In regards to the continuing education that was scheduled we are waiting on a response from LLR. As
soon as information is provided, it will be shared with you all.

Thank you.



